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WE CAN’T WAIT FOR SPRING!
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March News


From Mrs. Tiernan’s Class





Phonics


We are learning about consonant clusters (two/three consonants next to each other that are both heard).


We have also begun learning the sounds and spellings for long vowels. We talk about long vowels saying their names.   








Reading


We are reading a group of folk tales.  We are learning about their characteristics.  We are enjoying the fun characters and lessons they are teaching us.


Ask your child about some of the tricky characters.








Science


We are finishing up learning all about insects.


We will be learning all about the characteristics of reptiles next.








Upcoming Events


Thurs. March 2nd ~ Reading Night ~ 6-8 P.M.


Thurs. March 9th ~ Spring Pictures


Thurs. March 16th ~ All School Field Trip


Mon. March 27th ~ Tues. Apr. 4th ~ Spring Break








Math


We are finishing our unit on recognizing the combinations of numbers that make the sums 1-12.  Next, we will be working on counting by 2s, 4s, 5s, and 10s.  We will practice skip counting to 120.  We will also be working on using those groups to help us count larger numbers more efficiently and quickly. 











